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To IEEE History Center 

To whom it may concern 

 
 
Object: Proposed Milestone “Dadda’s Multiplier” 
 

 
In my position of Chair of the IEEE Italy Section, and on behalf of the IEEE Italy 

Section Ex-Co, I hereby confirm that our Section strongly support the IEEE Milestone 
application “Dadda’s Multiplier”, which – if approved by the IEEE – will be placed in 
the Department of Electronics, Information and Bioengineering of Politecnico di 
Milano (in the location specified in the proposal).  
 
We will be very glad and proud if this milestone will be approved since it will recognize 
the worlwide relevance and impact of the ideas and technological innovation 
developed by Luigi Dadda, one of the pioneers in digital circuits for computer 
arithmetics. 
 
All expenses for the installation and the maintenance of the plaque will be paid by the 
IEEE Italy Section. Installation and maintenance will be performed by following the 
directions provided by the Department mentioned above. 
 

Sincerely Yours, 
 
 

Ermanno Cardelli 
IEEE Italy Section, Chair 

 
 

 


